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June 26, 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Child Care Colleagues,

We thank you for your continued patience as we work to support the reopening of child care in the TDSB. Further to the email you received on June 24, we have attached a document to support your planning and reopening. 

Through the Reopening Child Care in TDSB Schools- Summer Operations Survey, some of you have indicated that you are interested in reopening this summer. We ask you to please confirm your intended reopening date with us by responding to this email, so that we can ensure that TDSB staffing and supports are in place to meet your timelines. Please note that our team is planning to host a webinar on June 30th from 2:00-3:00 pm to review important information and answer any additional questions you may have. A separate invitation will be emailed to you shortly. 

We look forward to our continued partnership in supporting children and families.  As always, our team remains available should you want to connect with us directly.

Thank you,


Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
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